
The Lowry are really excited to share 'Our First Lowry' with Salford families with Children 

aged 5 or under. The first show is Stickman on 11th Dec at either 10am, 12.00 or 2pm. This 

is not transferable to other dates. 

 

What is it? 

'Our First Lowry' is free and means that Salford families who sign up get: 

 

2 free theatre trips as a family, and an optional 3rd discounted show 

£20 refreshment voucher per family in our coffee shop on first visit 

fun family activities before the show 

 

Who is it for? 

 

To be eligible you must: 

be a Salford resident 

have a child under 5 years of age 

not previously have been to see a show The Lowry as a family 

 

How to book? 

 

To apply for tickets please visit our website and complete the short application form 

https://thelowry.com/support-us/memberships/our-first-lowry/ by 8th December 21. 
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